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Medicaid birth control 

and family planning 
 

 

You can get birth control and family planning services from any provider who takes Utah 

Medicaid or your health plan. There is not a copay for these services. You get some types of 

birth control in a doctor’s office. You may need a prescription from a doctor to get some birth 

control at a pharmacy or for over-the-counter birth control.  

 
 

Type of birth control Medicaid coverage 

Condoms Yes* OTC 

Contraceptive implants Yes 

Creams Yes* OTC 

Depo-Provera Yes, by doctor 

Diaphragm Yes* OTC 

Foams Yes* OTC 

IUD** Yes, by doctor 

Morning after pill Yes 

Patches Yes 

Pills Yes 

Rings Yes 

Sterilization (tubes tied or Vasectomy) Yes*** Consent form required 

Non-surgical sterilization (like Essure) Yes*** Consent form required 
 *OTC means over the counter. You must have a prescription from your doctor.  
**An IUD is available in the hospital after childbirth or in your provider’s office.  
***Sterilization consent forms must be signed with your doctor 30 days before surgery. 

 
 
For more information, please refer to the Medicaid Member Guide. To request a guide, call 

1-866-608-9422. Information is also on the Medicaid website at www.medicaid.utah.gov. 

http://www.medicaid.utah.gov/

